
Your pharmacy benefit plan’s quantity limits program 
protects you. It can help you get the best from your 
medication therapy. Along with supporting safe and 
appropriate dosing, quantity limits can also keep 
prescription drug costs lower.

Setting quantity limits

Quantity limits are meant to reduce the chance of overdosing  
and drug interactions. Quantity limit rules are based on:

• Food and Drug Administration (FDA) approved use

• Manufacturer’s package labeling

• Well-accepted or published clinical recommendations

Establishing Guidelines for Use

Our review committee of independent doctors and pharmacists meet 
regularly. They review medications and how they should be covered 
by pharmacy benefit plans. They also set quantity limit guidelines.

Quantity Limits on Medications
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